
Bordeaux Estates 

Homeowners Association 

P.O. Box 35 

Bourbonnais, IL 60914 
 

September 11, 2020 

Dear Homeowners, 
 
 Our next public Bordeaux Estates HOA board meeting is scheduled for September 23rd at 5pm. 
Greg and Karen Dralle have graciously offered to host the meeting at their home at 3729 Merlot Blanc. It 
will be held outside following all CDC guidelines. They are furnishing seating and a microphone for the 
evening. 
 
 Several weeks ago, we sent out information regarding the upcoming Bordeaux Estates HOA board 
elections. All of the board members presently serving agreed to two-year terms. Our terms expired several 
months ago, but due to COVID-19 we have been unable to have our annual election of officers meeting 
until now. Because of various circumstances, none of us are able to continue serving as board members. 
Therefore, we are asking you, as concerned Bordeaux Estates homeowners, to seriously consider 
volunteering to serve on the board. Dave Stejkowski and other present board members are willing to help 
the new board during the transition period to ensure a smooth adjustment. 
 
 Over the years, dedicated individuals have worked hard as board members to help Bordeaux 
Estates maintain its reputation as one of the most beautiful and welcoming communities in this area. We 
are confident that tradition will continue with your help. Please fill out and return the form below to let us 
know if you are willing to serve on the board. You can send the form to our post office box, or you can let us 
know by emailing directors@boreauxestates.org by ___________. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
      Bordeaux Estates HOA 
      Board of Directors 
 

 
I am willing to serve as a Bordeaux Estates HOA board member for at least a two-year term. 
 
Name ________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address ______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone # ______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Lot # _________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
NOTE: In case there are more than five volunteers who would like to serve on the board, a vote will be 
conducted by mail. A special meeting will be held where the votes will be opened and counted. At that time, 
the new board members will be announced. 
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